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Dear Parents,

Tzutzik and Ganeynu children had two fun and happy 
weeks learning about Purim.  The children made 
Hamantashen, and enjoyed the tradition of exchanging 
Mishloach Manot.

We dressed up, danced, sang and made beautiful arts 
and crafts. 

We hope you all enjoyed our Purim carnival we had so 
much fun. Thank you all for joining us and a big thank you 
to the parents who participated in our Purim story.
 
Wishing you all Chag Purim Sameach.

Shabbat Shalom

Best regards, 

Hagit Razon



Water games, BBQ, 
Massage for mums & dads 

and lots of fun activities for all ages.

May 5th
 10:30am - 3pm at Elsa

Carnival for All family!

Entrance fee- $250 per family, 
including lucky draw

CarnivaL
Carmel Family 

Fun Day

PTA

PTA Announcments
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For the latest calendar, visit www.carmel.edu.hk/calendar
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